SPECIAL MEETING MARCH 9, 1988

Meeting called to order at 9 a.m. by Village Council president Robert McConnell. Present for township were Supervisor James Totten, Clerk Marcia Strong, Treasurer Edgar Scharrer, Trustee Alvin block and Trustee James Dorr.

Four village council members, five DDA members and Village Clerk Dolores Gibson were also present.

Meeting turned over to DDA President Harold Johnson who spoke on DDA plans.

Supervisor said that process would be started over again using park board.

Meeting adjourned at 9:38 a.m.

Marcia Strong, clerk